

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

16th January 2017

Dear Parents and carers,

IMLD (International Mother Language Day)

Avalon will be celebrating the UNESCO Mother Languages Day to promote global Citizenship education on the last day of this half term, Friday 17th February 2017. This year, instead of focusing on just one language, we would like to celebrate the multilingual parents we are lucky to have within our school. With this in mind, we are looking for volunteers to be paired with existing teachers to take part in our normal Avalon timetable but in a different language. If you can speak or teach another language, we would very much like to hear from you, you do not have to be fluent! We are especially keen to hear from anyone speaking Gaelic as it is also St Patrick's Day!

IMLD will be non-uniform with the option of dressing up to represent a country. The £2 donations will be put towards the current improvements taking place on our school playground. There will be a voluntary fashion show/competition as part of the enjoyable events we have planned.

This is not just a valuable learning experience taking place globally but a fun day for all involved! Please advise if you are available to help on the day using the reply slip below. Thank you, in advance, for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

<u>IMLD</u>	
I wish to take part in the IMLD activities on Friday 17 th February 2017.	
Name:	
Name of child:	
Language	
Availability: Morning 08:40-12:35All Day 08:40-15:30(please tick)	
Signature:	





